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North York Community Council - Application 639-645 Lawrence Ave W

s

OB

From: <jnobrega@rogers.com> .

To: "nycc@toronto.ca” <nycc@toronto.ca>, "pgmc@toronto.ca” <pgmc@toronto.ca>...

Date: 11/18/2013 10:45 PM

Subject: Application 639-645 Lawrence Ave W

CC: "elmarans @ gmail.com" <elmarans @ gmail.com>, "wenderlyparkca @ gmail.com"
<W...

Wenderly Park Community Association has this location ( address) within our approved
boundaries. It is very unfortunate and unacceptable that our Association was never officially
notified of the proposed development. :

We are asking North York Community and Councillor Cole to Reject the application for stacked
townhouses on 639-645 Lawrence Ave W. at Shermount and Lawrence" . The Community needs
more time to review this application . Councillor Cole please move to have the item delayed for a
future meeting .

Joe N. Nobrega A
President Wenderly Park Community Association

The information and any attachments to this email are confidential and for the intended use of
the named recipient(s) only. If you have received this message in error or are not the intended
recipient you are not entitled to read, copy, distribute or use the information. Please notify the
sender by return e-mail immediately and destroy the original message and any attachments.
Thank you for your compliance



